
PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
The Madbury Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, April 21, 2021, at 7:00 pm, 
Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road, Madbury NH. 
The hearing will review the proposed removal of trees by the town on Nute Road, a scenic road, at the 
Nute Road Bridge location over the Bellamy River, pursuant to RSA 231:158.  


